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With one of the highest tax rates in the country, Oregon needs to do a better job 

managing the money it collects from the people.  I am opposed to this concept of 

another layer of taxation.  There are too many examples of wasted funds and 

bureaucratic sloppiness leading to more waste.  Thank you.  


